21/01/14            

Tracey Moore Partner Support Manager

Dear Partner,

New Carer’s Allowance Online Service 

I am writing to tell you about the Carer’s Allowance digital service and to ask for your support by creating awareness, promoting the service and giving us your views.

Introduced in October last year, the new Carer’s Allowance Online Service allows carers to make an electronic claim for Carer’s Allowance using the internet. As well as making new claims, claimants in receipt of Carer’s Allowance can also now use the service to notify DWP of a change of circumstances. The service can be accessed at the following link:-

https://www.gov.uk/apply-carers-allowance 

The benefits of the new service

Carers have been able to make claims online for some time. However, this new service is quicker and easier to use.  We have worked with organisations that support carers in the development and testing of the new service. Dave Williams, CEO of Manchester Carers Forum, has spoken highly of the service, stating that the system is quick, easy to use and clear.   

So far, over 15,000 carers have made a claim using the new service with very few problems reported.  The service is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week and once a claim has been completed and sent online, it is received immediately by the Carer’s Allowance Unit helping ensure that a decision is made as quickly as possible.

The improved features include the following:-

· More guidance - Eligibility questions are now asked at the start of the service to help carers understand whether or not they may be entitled before they make a claim.  

· Help screens and a Helpdesk service are available to help carers complete the claim form 

· Fewer questions – the new service now has less questions to make it easier to make a claim

· Easily accessible – the Online Service can now also be accessed from smart phones and tablets as well as computers and laptops.

How you can help

We would like to ask for your support by asking you to tell carers about the new service. We would also be grateful if you would encourage them to use the service by explaining the benefits of the new service. You may like to consider the following ideas:-

· Consider signposting to the Carer’s Allowance Online service at the following address https://www.gov.uk/apply-carers-allowance before paper-based forms 

· Emailing carers about the new service

· Creating a link to the new service on any website you may have

· Including an article in any publications you may produce. 

· Update your existing published information about Carer’s Allowance

Please give us your views

We would very much like to hear about any activities you have undertaken to create awareness or promote the e-service, 

We plan to keep improving the service based on the feedback we receive.  If you have any comments about your experience or that of carers please contact us at CAU.E-SERVICE-FEEDBACK@DWP.GSI.GOV.UK.  

We would also welcome views from any carers themselves who have used the service. Please encourage them to click the feedback button which is available once the form has been submitted.

Thank you 

Tracey Moore

